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From left to right: 

(Seated) Roberta Galati, Council Vice President; Genevieve Lupini, Tax Collector; 
Mayor Joseph J. Buckshon, Jr.; Rella Scassellati, Council Member 

(Standing) Ben Cardoni, Controller; Craig Shander, Council Member;  
Gerald Crinella, Council President; Joseph Mellado, Council Member;  
Thomas Fiorelli, III, Council Member; Gregg Betti, Council Member 

Not Pictured: 
Mia Stine, Borough Manager 
Joseph Walsh, Police Chief 
Joseph Fetcho, DPW Foreman 

Christopher J. Szewczyk, Esq., Borough Solicitor 
Frank A. Marcin, Esq., Civil Service Solicitor 
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Did you know that the Borough of Jessup has a 
Facebook page? 
 
If you’re not already following us, what are you 
waiting for?! You can always find something new—
whether it be a fun event in the area, information 
from the state or county, or even just something to 
make your day a little more interesting. 
 
Facebook is where to go for announcements regard-
ing inclement weather, garbage pick-up delays, road 
closures, and other information that we need to get 
out to residents quickly. 

And did you know that YOU can help make 
our Facebook page even better?  
 
Do you have a special event or a fundraiser com-
ing up? Are you doing something that just might 
benefit your neighbors?, Share it with us! Let us 
help you make your event a success!  
 
Contact the Borough Office by phone or email—
share your event flyer, Facebook event post, and 
more! All information must comply with our 
Social Media Policy, which can be found on the 
Borough’s website. 
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To all Jessup Property Owners and Renters: 

Please register your phone number with the Tax Office. Your number will be kept private. You can post 
the phone number on your tax bill. The Tax Office may need to contact you for tax related matters and/or 
in the event of an emergency. 

PLEASE ADD YOUR TELEPHONE NUMBER TO YOUR TAX BILL WHEN SUBMITTING PAYMENT. 
BUSINESSES SHOULD DEFINITELY REGISTER THEIR LOCAL AND OUT-OF-TOWN CONTACT  
NUMBERS. 

Borough and School District Tax Payments: Please issue separate checks for Borough and Valley 
View School District real-estate tax payments. Do not combine on one check. 

Vacancies: Property owners that have vacancies in 2022 must wait until December 2022 to submit a 
request with proof for refund. You cannot deduct them when you pay your bill. 
 

Jessup Borough Local Wage Tax 
If you are a new resident in the Borough please make sure to update your local tax forms with your    
employer. The 1% withholding should be remitted to Jessup Borough (PSD Code 351003). Wage taxes 
are collected by Berkheimer Tax Innovations, the collector appointed by Lackawanna County. 
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The maintenance and protection of 
our sewer lines can save both the 
Borough and you, the resident, a lot 
of money and frustration! Nobody 
wants to deal with a backup of sew-
age into or around their homes.  

What simple steps can you take to 
help prevent clogging and back-ups 
in those lines? 

¨ Don’t flush fat, grease, and oil 

nine hygiene products, 
“flushable’ wipes, old medica-
tion, tissues, paper towels, and 
more. 

For more information please visit 
the Public Works section of our 
website. 

down your drain—it solidifies 
once inside and causes back-
ups. 

¨ Scrape food and grease from 
dishes, pots, and pans before 
washing. 

¨ Flush ONLY toilet paper down 
the toilet—just because the 
package says flushable, doesn’t 
mean it is! This includes femi-

3DJH�� 

&DOO�%HIRUH�<RX�'LJ� 
What you can’t see can hurt you! Virtually anywhere you need to dig, there are probably underground 
facilities somewhere in the vicinity.  

Call 811 at least 3-10 business days before any planned work . You can also visit their PA website: 
www.pa1call.org. 

6QRZ�5HPRYDO 

Review the  
Borough’s snow 
regulations 
which can be 
found in Ordinance #3-2021.  

Find it today on the Borough’s  
website! 

create or plow mounds of snow onto 
street corners or in the roadway? 

Do you know when a mandatory 
“No Parking Zone” is automatically 
issued in the Borough during a 
snow event?  

Let DPW get their job done the 
right way and help yourself avoid 
fines this winter!  

Did you know that you are legally 
responsible to clear the sidewalk in 
front of your home or business of all 
snow? 

Did you know that it is illegal to 
shovel or throw the snow from your 
sidewalks or driveway into the 
roadway? 

Did you know that it is illegal to 

:KDW·V�+DSSHQLQJ�,Q�-HVVXS" 
Youth Association Fields and the 
much awaited re-opening of Kids 
Korner! 

The Borough has already been 
awarded grants and some other 
funding opportunities have already 
been secured! We already have 
some other grant and government 
funding applications in the works, 
and we are always on the hunt for 
even more!  

We’re hoping to make 2022 one of 
our best yet in Jessup! 

So, what HAS been happening in 
Jessup?   

In 2021 we completed some sewer 
projects at Hilltop and Mylert 
Streets and a stormwater project on 
Walsh Street and in our Winton 
neighborhood.  

Street paving was completed for 
Church and Rear Church Streets, 
Wilson Street and Cherry Street. 

A new salt shed was constructed on 
the Borough lot for our DPW. 

The basketball courts at Sarah 
Bratty Park have been repaved and 

the Memorial Field bathrooms have 
been remodeled! 

A new police vehicle and in car 
technology and body worn cameras 
have been purchased for the JPD! 
Delivery will be occurring in early 
2022! 

So what else should we look for-
ward to in 2022?  

Watch for completion of the Bridge 
Street and Ward Street projects, 
sidewalk projects, and even more 
infrastructure projects. There will 
be upgrades to lighting at the 
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Jessup Bread Basket 
316 1st Avenue  (570) 489-8861  

 

Donations are always needed and accepted year round 
 

Support your neighbors today! 

/RFDO�1RQ3URILW�2UJDQL]DWLRQV 
Your donation of goods, services, and time provide the much needed support these organizations require to continue their good 
work in our community! Consider joining one of these groups or taking part in one of their great fundraisers! Your fresh ideas 

and volunteerism are welcome.  
 

Follow the Borough Facebook page for events happening in our area!  
 

Organization Contact Information 

American Legion Post #411 Please call (570) 383-1557 for information 

Carbino Club Archbald Little League  Please visit their Facebook page for information; 
Search for Carbino Club Archbald Little League 

Citizens for a Healthy Jessup Please visit their Facebook page for information; 
www.facebook.com/jessupcitizens 

The Family of San Giorgio Please visit their Facebook page for information; 
www.facebook.com/groups/thefamilyofstgeorge 

The Family of Sant’ Antonio Please visit their Facebook page for information; 
https://www.facebook.com/familyofsaintanthony 

The Family of Sant’ Ubaldo-Jessup Please visit their Facebook page for information; 
Search for Family of Sant' Ubaldo - Jessup  

Jenny’s Kloset Please email tina@jennyskloset.org or  
visit their Facebook for more information; 
https://www.facebook.com/jennyskloset 

Jessup 21st Century Association Please call (570) 881-3393 for information 

Jessup Lions Club:  Please call (570) 489-3929 for information 

Jessup Youth Sports Association Please call (570) 489-0040 or (570) 687-4735 for          
information 

Knights of Columbus Please call (570) 299-0485 for information 

Nadine Cenci Marchegiani Fund Please call (570) 383-0783  for information or  
visit their Facebook page for information; 
https://www.facebook.com/NCMFoundation 

The St Ubaldo Society Please call (570) 766-0736 or visit 
www.saintubaldosociety.org for more information 

VFW Please call (570) 489-7070 or (570) 489-6166 for 
more information 

Current Meeting Times & Locations 

Meets the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7:00 
PM at the American Legion 

Meets the 1st Thursday of each month at the 
Jessup VFW; Dates and times may 

Meets the 1st Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM 
at the Case Quattro Winery 

Meets the 3rd Thursday of each month at 8:00 
PM 

Meets the 1st Tuesday of each month at 7:00 PM 

Meets the 2nd Monday of each month at 8:00 PM 

N/A 

Meets the 2nd Monday of each month at 7:00 PM 
at the Jessup Municipal Building 

Check the Advantage for meeting dates and times 

Meets the 4th Sunday of each month at 6:30 PM 
at the VFW 

Meets the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 8:00 
PM at the former Saint James Church 

N/A 

Meets the 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 PM 
at the Saint Ubaldo Cultural Center 

Meets the 3rd Tuesday of each month at 8:00 PM 
at the VFW 



Borough Recycling Programs 
Recycling Bins: If any residents would like to obtain a new and/or additional recycling bin, please contact the Borough Office during regular 
business hours. 
E-Waste Recycling: The Borough held it’s first event in 2021 and is planning to hold another in the future. Please keep a look out for future 
announcements. 

Message from Our Council President 
 

I hope you enjoy the second edition of our Jessup Borough Newsletter. Please let us know if you have any ideas for 
items that you would like to see included in our next edition. Please remember that your council is here to serve 
you.  Stay safe and healthy.  

Gerald Crinella 

The Borough of Jessup contracts refuse and recycling collection to a private hauler, J.P. Mascaro. If you have any problems you may contact 
them directly at (800) 243-7575. Their holidays are New Year’s Day, Memorial Day, Independence Day, Labor Day, Thanksgiving Day, and 
Christmas Day. If any of these days falls on a Monday, collection will be on Wednesday as indicated in YELLOW on the calendar. 

:ĞƐƐƵƉ��ŽƌŽƵŐŚ� 
ZĞĨƵƐĞ�Θ�ZĞĐǇĐůŝŶŐ��ĂůĞŶĚĂƌ 

ϮϬϮϮ 

Single-Stream Recycling allows all recyclables to be placed in one container. There is no need to separate items such as cans, bottles, and 
plastics from newspapers, cardboard, etc. 
Metal: Tin and aluminum cans, empty paint cans. 
Glass: Jars and bottles 
Cardboard: Empty and flattened and loose. Please note pizza boxes are not recyclable materials. 
Mixed Paper: Newspaper, magazines, mail (junk and personal), phone books, food boxes (remove plastic liner), computer paper, flyers, wrap-
ping paper (no foil or plastic wrap), soda and beer cartons (no food-soiled paper, please!) 
Plastic Containers: Not all plastics are acceptable recyclable material (mostly beverage and detergent containers). More information can be 
found on the Borough’s website. 
 

Electronics: Televisions, computers, printers, computer monitors, or any other electronic device are not eligible for curbside collection. These 
items will not be picked up by J.P. Mascaro or the Borough. The Covered Device Recycling Act requires these items be recycled. Please 
contact Lackawanna County Recycling Center for further information Monday through Friday from 7:00 AM-3:15 PM at (570) 963-6868 or 
visit their website recycling.lackawannacounty.org. 
 

Any trash placed in recycling containers will not be picked up and will be left at the curb. Lost or broken recycling receptacles can be replaced 
by contacting the Borough office during normal business hours. 
 

Two (2) bulk items are permitted per household per week for regular trash collection. Some examples include sofas, dressers, tables, and 
chairs. Please visit the Borough website for a complete list of acceptable bulk items. Please note that mattresses and box springs MUST 
be completely wrapped and sealed in plastic or they will be left at the curb. 


